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News Release 

Nov. 30, 2010 
 

Benedictine Sisters will not host Christmas Eve Mass in Clyde 
 
CLYDE, Mo. - Because of the renovations to the Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration’s 
Clyde monastery and the space and parking constrictions that brings, they will not host a public 
Christmas Eve Mass this year. 
 “We will keep all in our prayers and hope to see you in 2011 after the renovations are 
completed,” said Prioress Sister Sean Douglas, OSB. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

### 

Because of renovations to the motherhouse, the Clyde Benedic-
tine Sisters will not host a Christmas Eve Mass in their Adoration 
Chapel this season. 


